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UNITED STATES \
'. )g! NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,

'p WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555g,

g / October 29, 1982

Dr. Paul S. Shewmon, Chairman
Advisory Comittee on Reactor Safeguards
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Dr. Shewmon:

Enclosed are three sets of the Safety Evaluation Reports referenced
in Appendix A of NUREG-0823, The Integrated Plant Safety Assessment
Report for the Dresden Nuclear Power Station, Unit 2. These
references are presented for the use of the ACRS and its staff in the
review of NUREG-0823. Complete sets of the Safety Evaluation Reports
are also being placed in the NRC Public Document Room and Local Public
Document Room for ease of reference by the general public.

Sincerely,

. o.

ennis M. Crutch ield, ief
Operating Reactors Bra h No. 5
Division of Licensing
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